

Southfields Primary School

• Good Learners • Accepting • Respectful • Kind

20th March 2023

FOR ATTENTION OF PARENTS / CARERS WHO USE PAY360

Dear Parent / Carer

From April 2023, Southfields Primary School will no longer be using PAY360 for online payments.

Our new system is called My Child At School (MCAS)

https://www.mychildatschool.com/MCAS/MCSParentLogin?schoolid=40005

Further details will be sent out to you over the coming weeks, including invitation codes and information on how to download the app onto your phone.

Because of the transition to the new system, we will unfortunately not be able to take online Dinner Money payments on Pay360 after 4:00pm on Friday 24th March 2023.

If you are unable to pay online in advance for the final week before the Easter holiday, then please pay for your child's school meals by cash at the School Office.

Please contact the School Office if you have any questions.